
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
Simon Wood, Director of Estates, Facilities and Capital 

Planning, North Bristol NHS Trust 
 
Title: Southmead Hospital Update 

 

 

Simon Wood, Director of Estates, Facilities and Capital Planning, North 
Bristol NHS Trust, attended the NP meeting in July 2015. 

 

The Partnership agreed to invite him back to review progress on the 
hospital development, parking provision and progress towards improving 
the impact the Hospital has on surrounding neighbourhoods.  
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